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Ketza Pacific Contracting Ltd. (Ketza) has been hired to oversee the
construction management of the new We Wai Kai Administration and
Commercial Office Building within Quinsam Crossing. As such Ketza is
enquiring on Indigenous Involvement in the project and if there are any
workers from the Nation that wish to put forward their resume, tickets,
etc. to work directly for Ketza.

Ketza will be looking for Carpenters and Labourers to do formwork.
Formwork is expected to start in early May and manpower will be
ramping up in June/July.

Ketza may also look to hire someone that could be a First Aid Attendant
and safety monitor for the project.

Other positions for different types of work can be explored at a later
date. There will also be opportunities with the subtrades as well.

For those that are interested in working on this project, please submit
your resume, etc. to info@ketzapacific.com and cc
1ason.wilson@wewaikai.com.




